
 

 

11th February 2014 
 
Dear General Manager/CEO, 
 
As you may be aware, Henley High School offers a Specialist Sports Program (SSP) for talented athletes in a 
variety of sports. These include Athletics, Basketball, Cricket, Dance, Football, Golf, Hockey, Netball, Soccer, Surf 
lifesaving and Tennis. We also cater for students through our ‘Alternate Sports’ program for athletes who are 
part of State, National or Elite Sporting Squads of other sports. 

The Specialist Sports Program continues to provide innovative, exciting and demanding programs that caters for 
students with an acknowledged high level of sporting prowess and commitment to a particular sport and can 
provide additional support for students who are already part of your development / high performance 
programs. 

Further information about your sport and the programs available to your athletes can be found at our website 
under specialist programs at www.henleyhs.sa.edu.au. 

For athletes that are interested in applying, this can be completed electronically on our 
website: http://www.henleyhs.sa.edu.au/home-1. 
A hard copy application can also be submitted and these can be downloaded from the school website. 
 
Applications for current Year 7 students will be available from Friday February 14th, with applications closing 
on Monday 28th of April. 
 
We have also accompanied this letter with a flyer which can be placed on your website, newsletter or any other 
electronic media and if you have any other questions or queries about our program or the application process 
please feel free to contact me.  
 
 
 
Regards 

 
 
 

Tim Kloeden      Liz Schneyder 
Assistant Principal     Principal 
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